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What’s on at The Gardens? 
Week 8 
June 12 - SC5 Stewart House Camp 
June 13 - “Sadako & the Thousand Paper Cranes” 
June 14 - Before School Screening (Preschool) 
 
Week 9 
June 20 - SC4 Crowdy Head Excursion 
 

Biggest Morning Tea 

Our Biggest Morning Tea held last Friday to raise 
money for cancer research was a huge success! 

Parents, friends and staff enjoyed a vast array of 
delicious goodies in the staffroom. Many thanks 
to Kerrie Currie, Annie Rofe and Judy Clarke for 
preparing everything. The students also made 
donations in their classes for this worthy cause. 

We raised almost $300.00, a fantastic result! A 
huge thankyou to everyone for their participation. 

Year 6 News 

 “Discover Uni Day” - Thursday 19 July 

“Imagine...Aspire...Achieve...” 

Next term students in Year 6 and their families 
are invited to attend a “Discover Uni” day at 
Newcastle University. More information and notes 
will be sent home closer to the date.  

 

 

 

 

Woolies Earn and Learn Rewards 

All you need to do for the Woolies Earn and Learn 
Rewards is collect the sticker dots at Woolworths 
and fill up the card. There will be a box outside  
Woolworths with the Manning Gardens School 
logo on it. Alternatively you can place the cards in 
the box in the school office foyer. A great chance 
to gain some new sporting, music, art and craft 
supplies and equipment for the school. 

 

 

Dion, Elijah, 
Reece and 
Hayden -  the 
princes from 
2B 

Queens Jubilee Celebrations 

What a fun day was had here yesterday to 
celebrate the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee!  

All the children and staff got into the spirit of the 
day wearing their crowns, gowns and capes. It was 
great to see so many parents come along and 
share the celebrations with their children at the 
various afternoon teas held in the classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer, Alicah, Katelyn, Portia & Charli - 
Kindergarten princesses 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our jolly Principal, Mr Reeson 

 

 

 

                                Mrs Steel & Miss Cattell 

 Year 6 Fundraising 

Friday 8 June 

Hot Dogs $1.50 each 

Icy Poles 50 cents and $1.00 
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How is your challenge going? 
To receive you own certificate from our NSW 
Premier the Hon. Barry O’Farrell you must read 
by 1 September: 
                  Yrs K, 1 & 2:   30 books (or have read to you) 

 Yrs 3 & 4:        20 books 
 Yrs 5 & 6:        20 books 

NEED HELP?  
See your class teacher or  
Mrs Johnson in our library 

Art Central - art workshops for creative kids 

  9 June - Ceramics with Faye 
16 June - Creative mixed media with Beck 
23 June - Ceramics with Faye 
 
10.30am - 12.00pm Saturdays during term 
$15.00 all material supplied 
Manning Regional Art Gallery 
12 Macquarie St Taree 
6592 5455 for enquires 
Email: rachel.piercy@gtcc.nsw.gov.au 

Book Club 

Issue 4 pamphlets have been distributed to 
classes this week. Orders and payment need to 
be placed with the Library by 13th June. You 
may pay by cash, cheque (made out to Scholastic 
Australia) or credit card.  

Canteen News 

 May Madness Winner 
Congratulations to Gabby Monaghan from 1S , 
the winner of the canteen’s May Madness 
uniform lucky draw. 
We had thirty entries into the draw which is an 
amazing effort! 
No wonder all our kids are looking so good in 
their uniforms! 
 

 
 
 

 Winter Special 
The search is over! Just arrived at the canteen, 
royal blue tracksuit pants in assorted sizes and 
lots more red jumpers. Just $15.00 each. Stay 
warm and look cool i your winter uniform. 
Remember uniform sales only available Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
 Coming soon!  
Red spray jackets to keep out the wind and rain. 
$24.00 each by special order. Please enquire at 
the canteen. 

CANTEEN OPEN  
TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

Canteen President 
Jennifer Cameron 

presents Gabby  with 
her prize. 

Go4Fun Program 

This is a FREE healthy lifestyle program for children 
7-13 years  who are above their healthy weight. The 
program runs for 10 weeks after school every 
Tuesday and Thursday from 3.30pm - 5.30pm at 
Physiotherapy Network, 2 Potaroo Drive, Taree. 
To find out more information phone 1800 780 900 or 
contact Jane at Physiotherapy Network on 6551 
0055. 

Permission Notes to be returned 

 Sadako & the Thousand Paper Cranes 

         Years 3-6, SC3, SC4  

 Before School Screening - Preschool 

 Crowdy Head Excursion - SC4 

“Keeping Our Kids Safe Online” 

Chatham High School will be hosting this free 
event on Wednesday 6 June from 6.00pm -
7.00pm. They will be discussing online safety, 
issues, concerns and safety measures when 
using social media.  

Everyone is welcome.  
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